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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 18th January 2016
The weather appears to be more in line with seasonal expectations now.  Hopefully it will be a settled week.
Cluster Information Meeting With Head of Education

As I am sure you are all aware, 2016 is a very important year for the school.  The proposed clustering of Glenluce Primary and Castle Kennedy Primary will take place in August.  I am aware through correspondence that this process is not supported by all parents.  Dr. Gillian Brydson, Head of Education, has kindly agreed to attend a meeting which will be held at the school on Monday, 18th January.  I think it is important that if you have any questions or concerns that you attend this meeting, as it will be the final chance to be able to get clarification on the process.  The meeting takes place at the school tonight at 7.15p.m.  It is hoped that where possible every family will have representation at the meeting.
Netball Training

There will also be a practice session at the Ryan Centre tonight, Monday, 18th January, for those children chosen to participate.  This will run from 3.30p.m. until 5.00p.m. 
Rag Bag
All the children should have been given their bags for Rag Bag.  The uplift is tomorrow (Tuesday), so all bags of clothes and shoes should be deposited at the school tomorrow.  Thank you once again for supporting us with this scheme.

P.6/7 Video Conferencing
The P.6/7 children will be participating in the Science Video Conference live-links tomorrow (Tuesday).  The children will be participating in the first of 2 video conference sessions with Heather Reid OBE (Heather the Weather) direct from the Glasgow Science Centre. The theme for this project is Energy.
Football and Netball Leagues
These will be running this term and be held in Stranraer.  The football league commences on Monday 25th January and run every second week.  The netball league commences on Monday 1st February and runs every second week.  This means that the school will have a team representing us in some form every week.  For this to work effectively, we will need a bank of volunteers to help organize transportation.  Parents of the children participating in the league will be sent a letter requesting support with transport.  As always, your support is greatly appreciated.
Scottish Night

This event takes place on Tuesday, 16th February.  The children have all been given a poem to learn, and then an external judge will come in and choose the successful person from each class.  Please can you support your child by listening to them reciting their poem?
February Break

Just to make you aware in advance that the school will be closed on Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th February for staff in-service.  It will also be closed on Friday 19th February for a holiday.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organisations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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